
ORD-29 and ORD-30 Correspondence – Richard Gutmann 

From: Richard Gutmann [mailto:rwgutmann@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 1:03 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 
<District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 
<District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 
<District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Feb. 4, 2020 City Council/Items 29 and 30 
 

To: Monique De La Garza, City Clerk 

  

Please enter the following comments in the public record for the Long Beach City Council meeting 

on February 4, 2020.    Thank you. 

  
RE: February 4, 2020 Council Agenda 

Subject:   Oppose Item 29, file number 20-0070 & Oppose Item 30, file number 20-0071 

 

Please include this letter in the public record Feb. 4, 2020 City Council meeting.   
 

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers, 
 

I hope that you will kill this project entirely, as our City does not have nearly enough Tidelands 
Funds to pay for it.  With sea level rise in the coming years quite likely to damage other 
infrastructure along our coast, it would be wise to keep the available funds in reserve for 
repairs.  However, if you insist that we have such a swim facility, please find a different place to 
locate it--a site that is not so expensive to build on nor so likely to be damaged or destroyed by 
sea rise, earthquake, or liquefaction. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Richard Gutmann 
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